
Wildlife Leadership Academy
Scholarship Support

The Wildlife Leadership Academy is a year-long leadership 
program that empowers youth to become ambassadors for 

wildlife conservation. The Academy is committed to providing a 
high quality educational experience for each and every participating 
student.  This requires dedication and passion from our staff, 
instructors and partners as well as financial support from our 
community. Part of what makes our program so special and enables 
broad participation is being able to offer the Academy experience 
at a greatly reduced tuition to our students (compared to actual 
program costs). To continue to offer this reduced tuition we need 
the support of our community.  Help us continue our legacy of 
educating and empowering youth across Pennsylvania.

DONATION DETAILS...

$250 - 500 scholarship level

By contributing at the scholarship level, you help to ensure that the Institute can offer financial sup-
port to youth who need further help with tuition costs.  Each year more than fifty percent of students 
ask for help with their part of the tuition ($500). Your donation will allow us to continue to offer tuition 
assistance now and into the future. Your donation also supports academic scholarships for educational 
seminars and higher academic pursuits. These academic scholarships are awarded annually to Wild-
life Leadership Academy students who demonstrate excellence during their year-long commitment to 
conservation outreach.  For your support: Your name will be listed on the Wildlife Leadership Academy’s 
webpage for one year and in the Institute’s Annual Report.  You will also receive a certificate of acknowl-
edgement. 

Donor Information:

Individual or Organization Name: ___________________________________________
Address: ____________________________________Phone: ____________________
Contact Email: _______________________________

Form of payment [  ] check or [  ] money order for the amount of*: _________________

____check here if you or your organization would like to remain anonymous and NOT be listed on our webpage

*A donation of less than $250 would be welcomed for scholarship support as well!

Make payable and send to: Pennsylvania Institute for Conservation Education or PICE, 116 Market St. Lewisburg, PA 17837.
Please contact Michele Kittell, Executive Director, at 570-245-8518 or mkittell@piceweb.org, with any questions.

The Wildlife Leadership Academy is a cooperative initiative of various state agencies and conservation organizations. It is 
coordinated and administered by the Pennsylvania Institute for Conservation Education, a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization. Your 
contributions are tax-deductible.  We do not discriminate on the basis of age, gender, race, national origin, ethnicity, religion, 
sexual orientation or disability in any of our policies or programs.

For more information about the Wildlife Leadership Academy visit www.PICEweb.org.


